From: Sunbula Azieh <sunbula.azieh@lacity.org>
Sent time: 08/28/2018 11:25:38 AM
To: Christopher DeMonbrun <chris.demonbrun@lacity.org>

Albert Lew <albert.lew@lacity.org>; Amirmohammad Jafarnejad <amirmohammad.jafarnejad@lacity.org>; Mohammad Ghanem

Ce: <mohammad.ghanem@]acity.org>; Ricardo Avendano <ricardo.avendano@lacity.org>; Gregory Cole <gregory.cole@lacity.org>

Subject: CEQA Response: Hollywood Center Project - Notice of ELDP
Hi Chris,
Please review the above stated project - Notice of Environmental Leadership Development Project (ELDP)

\&2mtcfs1\wesd\Div Files\SCAR\CEQA Review\CEQA Analysis Files\Hydraulic Analysis\Hollywood Center Project - Notice of
ELDP

\82MTCFSI\WESD\Div Files\SCAR\CEQA Review\FINAL CEQA Response LTRs\FINAL DRAFT\Hollywood Center
Project - Notice of ELDP.doc

Sunbula Azieh

Wastewater Engineering Services Division - LA Sanitation
City of Los Angeles - Department of Public Works

2714 Media Center Dr

Los Angeles, CA 90065

E-mail:Sunbula.Azieh@lacity.org

Tel: (323) 342-6231

Fax: (323) 342-6210
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